

Dromore Central Primary School 25 Mossvale Road DROMORE BT25 1AD

> Tel: 028 9269 2134 Fax No. 028 9269 9993

Principal: Mrs L M Allen MEd DASE (Sc) PQH ALCM

13 November 2018

Dear Parent,

An unpleasant 'stomach bug' is circulating in school. In order to minimise the spread could we please ask that, in keeping with HSC guidance, children who have had vomiting or diarrhoea do not return to school until 48 hours have passed since their last episode of vomiting or diarrhoea.

Your consideration in this regard is greatly appreciated.

Yours sincerely

L M Allen (Mrs)

Principal